
 

 

 

25th November 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Please find attached an important letter from Stockport Metropolitan Borough Council, which explains 
changes to the end of term dates for all Stockport schools. Reddish Vale High School will finish for Christmas 
on Friday 18th December 2020, as outlined in the letter. Stockport Local Education Authority has taken the 
decision, in conjunction with primary and secondary schools, to support families and schools in a number of 
ways, by providing a slightly extended Christmas break when children will not be in school.  This is outlined in 
the letter. 

Over the next few days, we will write to parents and carers with details of the remote learning arrangements 
for Monday 21st and Tuesday 22nd December 2020 and we will return as planned on Monday 11th January.  
 
If you have any questions or comments regarding the letter, please contact Stockport Metropolitan Borough 
Council directly, details of which are on the attached letter. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Linda Hanson 
Headteacher 
 
 
 


